
Omega School is still deserted. Looking forward to July harvest 
Dear Friends,  Allow me to thank you all for your passion and compassion for Ugandan 
children. I wish to thank God for taking good care of you all through this trying 
moment of COVID19. We are constantly praying for each one of you in your respective 
capacity. You all mean a lot to us here in Uganda. You are always with us and for us in 
need and in all circumstances; physically, spiritually and emotionally. 

Currently, Uganda still has all economic activities under lockdown, this includes 
schools and churches, etc. Therefore, Omega School is still under lockdown and this 
has a serious impact on many of the families’ livelihood. However, food harvesting is 
starting this July and people will be able to feed themselves once again.

The birthday party will not be held at school this year since the children are not 
allowed to come to school as yet. However, we are making arrangements to buy gifts 
and take them to each child in their homes. It will take us sometime but it is worth it.

I would love also to share with you the need to get every child a pair of shoes which 
we shall give to them when school starts again. A good and strong shoe costs $15. 
Thank you for the love and prayers……Pastor Fred Tumwebaze


DAN NSADHA - UG/800 - D.O.B May 25,1998  We greet you all in Jesus name. We hope you all doing fine. It is a 
blessing to share with you the successful cow rearing story of a young man called Dan Nsadha, (22)  His father 
died when he was still young in Primary five at Omega School. Dan has received a double blessing of a cow and 
a chance to join St. Joseph Vocational Training Centre in Kamuli District.  Dan is pursuing a certificate in Motor 
Mechanics and skill training.  He is at the very end of his training and once things get going again, he will ….
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To Write your Child: 
Your child/pastor’s name/# 
c/o  Fred Tumwebaze  
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda ---Africa

REACH TEAM USA: 
Rescue African Children 
PO Box 836 
Roseville, CA 95661 
ken@rescueafricanchildren.org 

REACH TEAM AFRICA: 
Fred Tumwebaze 
PO Box 804 
Jinja, Uganda - Africa 
fred@rescueafricanchildren.org 

Gifts received by July 14th allow for a timely transfer of funds to Uganda.

…graduate soon after.  When Dan’s calf arrived the social worker from Omega was sent to him.  Dan joyfully 
told her that his future is brighter now. With his calf and cow and his schooling almost finished, he believes 
that he will be able to earn a living selling milk to care for his aging mother.  Dan said, “I greatly thank my 
sponsors for the wonderful love and great sacrifice for me and my family.  We are happy.  We also get the 
cows drops as fertilizer and we are now selling milk.  I continuously pray for my sponsors and I seek prayers 
for continued provision from God.”  God Bless you all!

Thank you to our sponsors!  Your generosity during this food shortage has been 
overwhelming.  Please consider giving an extra $15 for new shoes.  The children 
will have two birthday presents this year instead of a party.  Blessings!!! 
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